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R E S P O N S E 
Dear M. C. Dunn: 
We are writing this letter in response to 

your editorial in the Campus Hews of Thursday, 
February 28, 1974. 
We hope that if your fellow students unite, 

that you will operate in a non-violent manner; 
however, why is it necessary to unite? Doesn't 
personal achievement, goals etc., start with 
the individual, regardless if he is black, 
white, yellow or green? 

Unification would be appropriate only if 
and when you and your colleagues are reaching 
for common goals. Not all black people, as 
you claim, may share your ideas, goals and 
philosophy. 
In reference to "they" we do not under-
stand who you are referring to—whites or 

Negroes? Who? If you are referring to whites, 
you have committed a very serious charge. We 
are speaking for ourselves only, we do not 
condemn you or your race for achieving self 
enrichment. Why are you listening to a few 
"they" and basing your feelings on what a few 
people say—you have a mind—use it! Form 
your own opinions! 
We are both white students, reaching for a 

better education, and we too have been con-
demned by fellow whites for striving for a 
better education. However, we do not atten-
tively listen for we know what is best for us 
and by being independent and individuals we 
are confident that we will achieve our personal 
goals. It becomes obvious that this ignorant 
attitude prevails in all races. There are 
good and bad members in any race. 
Our final thought: the race problem will 

not be solved by racial laws. The problem 
will be solved only when people put behind 
their personal prejudices and biases. This 
will take a long time, and perhaps never; 
but Negroes and whites have one thing in 
common—we are all humans. 

Sincerely, 
Jody Yahner 
R. Bo Weeks 
Juniors - NHC 

Friday, March 1, 1974 

T H E I N T E R V I E W GAME 
Here's a movie you shouldn't miss, expecially 
if you will soon be in the job market. Both 
Ms. Edith Antunes, NHC Director of Placement, 
and AV Director Dick Ball found the film "The 
Interview Game" interesting, up to date and 
entertaining. They recommended that any 
seniors who have lined up Job interviews dur-
ing March vacation should definitely view 
"The Interview Game" to pick up helpful hints 
for successful interviewing. 

This film will be shown on Monday, March 4 in 
the AV Studio at 12 noon and will run at the 
same time over Channel 13. On Monday and 
Tuesday evenings, March 4 and 5, tune in to 
Channel 13 at 8 p.m. to learn how to impress 
prospective employers. 

R I D E S N E E D E D 
If you have room for 2 passengers and will be 
heading for New York City anytime on Friday, 
March 8, please contact Annette James, Whittier 
29. The phone number is 627-4795. 

A ride is needed to Connecticut Thursday, 
March 7. If you are going to Bridgeport, Ct., 
and could give me a ride, please see Bill In 
Winnisquam 302 or drop a note in mailbox 64. 
I will pay for gas. 

A ride to Wilmington, Delaware, to Phila-
delphia, Pennsylvania or to Exits 6 - 1 on the 
New Jersey Turnpike would be appreciated. Able 
to leave from Thursday, March 7 through Sat., 
March 9. Please inquire at Greeley 22 or 
call 627-4768. 

V E T E R A N S C L U B M E E T I N G 
Wednesday, March 6 in the Student Lounge (next 
to Little Theater) at 12 noon. 
Discussion: 1. President Nixon's Press 

Conference 
2. Our Petition 
3. HR 12628 

VA Assistance Office 
5. Lt. William Calley (anyone 

remember?) 



V E T E R A N S 
If any veteran is planning cm living here at 
the college this summer, please contact Jeff 
Dube - Director of Vets Affairs. 

V E T E R A N S P E T I T I O N 
The Petition which will be going to Washington 
is in the Office of Veterans Affairs. Let's 
get in and sign it!!! Jeff Dube 
NHC P A G E A N T R E H E A R S A L S 

There will be NHC Pageant rehearsals on the 
following days: 
Mon., Mar. 4 6 - 8 p.m. 
Tues., Mar. 5 8 - p.m. 
Mon., Mar. 18 6 - p.m. 
Tues., Mar. 19 8 - p.m. 
Mon., Mar. 25 6 - p.m. 
Tues., Mar. 26 6 - p.m 

F O R 2c I'D-----

Little Theater 
Little Theater 
Little Theater 
Lounge 
Little Theater 
Lounge 

NO S M O K I N G 
The College Council at its regular meeting, 
which was held on Wednesday, Feb. 27, voted 
to suspend smoking in all areas where classes 
are held. Effective Monday, March 4, 1974. 

I N T R A D U R A L B A S K E T B A L L 
On Monday, March 4, 1974, the games that were 
postponed on Feb. 11 will be played. They 
will be played at the times scheduled. Then 
on Wed., March 6, the first round of the play-
offs will be played. They will continue after 
vacation. If there are any ties for play-off 
positions, they will be played on Tuesday, 
March 5. 

P H I D E L T A P S I 
All Brothers should report to the Conference 
Room 2 - 4 p.m. on Tuesday and Wednesday, 
March 5 and 6, for their I.D. pictures. 

T E N N I S P R A C T I C E 
Official tennis practice begins on Monday, 
March 4 from 2 - 4 p.m., and Tuesday from 
12:30 - 1:30 p.m. Open to all Interested 
students. Professor Rothman says: "But 
you GOTTA be serious!" 

S H A K Y ' S 
Phi Delta Psi invites everyone to go to 
SHAKY'S in Nashua with them on Saturday, 
March 2. Meet in the Student Center at 8 p.m. 

S P R I N G R E C E S S 
Attention Dormitory Residents"-Winnisquam and 
Chocnrus Halls will close completely at noon 
Sat., March 9 and will reopen Sat. afternoon, 
March 16. 

As of March 2, 1974 postal rates will change 
from .08 to 

.11 to 

.06 to 

.17 to 

.21 to 

.10 

.13 

.08 post cards 

.18 

.26 
MEDIA CENTER 

I N T E R N S H I P M E E T I N G 
To: All 1973 & 1974 Interns - past, present, 

future 
From: Norman Lister 

Dr. Richard Carle of Sanders Associates will 
be on Campus today at 2 p.m. to discuss the 
"Employer's Viewpoint" on cooperative educa-
tion. 

You are invited to attend the informal dis-
cussion in the Conference Room between 2 -
4 p.m. Come in at anytime and meet Dr. Carle. 

H E L P N E E D E D 
On May 3, NHC will sponsor a State-Wide Speed 
Typing and Bookkeeping Contest for interested 
New Hampshire high school students. 

All NHC students interested in devoting time 
to this project are invited to sign up with 
Mrs. Tilton. A sign-up sheet is posted out 
side F52. 

A C T I V I T I E S 
Friday, March 1 

12:00 noon MIS 20 Tutoring - Keypunch Room 
12:00 noon Inter. Accounting Tutoring - F59 
12:00 noon Adv. Accounting Tutoring - F59 
12:00 noon Cost Accounting Tutoring - F59 
1:00 p.m. Math Tutoring - Lounge 


